
SACRAMENTO HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

SACRAMENTO HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 

801 12TH STREET, SACRAMENTO CA, 95814 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission 

scheduled for July 20, 2022, has been canceled. 

The next meeting of the Sacramento Housing and 
Redevelopment Commission is scheduled for  

August 3, 2022, 4:00 p.m. 

I, Amber Alexander, Agency Clerk, do hereby certify that I have caused a true copy of 
the above notice to be delivered to each of the members of the Sacramento Housing 
and Redevelopment Commission, at the time and in the manner prescribed by law 

and that this notice was posted at 801 12th Street, Sacramento, California on July 14, 
2022. 

INVESTING IN COMMUNIT IES 


